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September 10, 2008

Mr. Tony Martig

Toxics Section Chief

Chemical Management Branch

United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5
77 West Jackson Blvd.

Chicago, IL 60604-3590

Re:  Request for Extension for Response to Preliminary Notice of Deficiency
TSCA Application for a Chemical Waste Unit at Clinton Landfill No. 3

Dear Mr. Martig:

Clinton Landfill, Inc. (CLI) hereby requests additional time to respond to the subject Preliminary
Notice of Deficiency dated August 21, 2008. Specifically, due to the scope of the information
requested, the need to coordinate our response with our consultant for this project, and our desire
to ensure that each issue you raised is fully addressed, our response will require approximately
two additional weeks to prepare. As such, CLI requests that it be allowed until October 10, 2008
to submit its response.

If you have any questions regarding this request or if any additional information is desired,
please contact me at (309) 676-4893, ext. 1554.

Sincerely,
Clinton Landfill, Inc.
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Ron L. Edward

Operations Vice President
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